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Sam Heynes

From: Sally Blackmore <Sally.Blackmore@midsussex.gov.uk>
Sent: 05 June 2019 12:10
To: Sam Heynes
Subject: RE: MSDC Pilot Summer Outreach Activity Programme

Dear Sam – good to catch up with you today.

As promised I have summarised below:

As I mentioned in my email and on the phone MSDC will be offering a core programme of activities and it is hoped
that local clubs and organisations could offer activities too which will give families options to get involved locally.

MSDC can also offer a specialist provider decided by yourselves – this could be:

· Circus skills
· DJ workshops
· Bike maintenance
· Face Painting
· Pocket Science
· Or a local provider within the agreed budget

I’ll keep in touch and confirm the date asap.

Kind regards

Sally Blackmore

Sally Blackmore
Community Engagement and Events Officer (Part Time – Wednesdays and Thursdays)
Community Services, Policy and Performance – Mid Sussex District Council

( 01444 477057
* sally.blackmore@midsussex.gov.uk
ü http://www.midsussex.gov.uk/youth
Working together for a better Mid Sussex

Are you happy with the service you have received? Click here to give us your feedback.
https://doitonline.midsussex.gov.uk/officeforms/MDC_csc_tellus.ofml

From: Sam Heynes [mailto:Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk]
Sent: 24 May 2019 12:58
To: Sally Blackmore
Subject: RE: MSDC Pilot Summer Outreach Activity Programme

Dear Sally

Thank you for this information.  Perhaps we can discuss w/c 3rd June as I am on annual leave next week?
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Kind regards
Samantha Heynes
Clerk to Cuckfield Parish Council

01444 451610
07932 444103
www.cuckfield.gov.uk

Office Hours:
Monday to Friday
10am – 2.30pm

The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in
this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for
information about the subject matter of this email.
The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Cuckfield Parish Council.  This email and any attachments
may contain confidential information and is intended only to be seen and used by the named addressee(s). If you are not the named addressee(s), any use,
disclosure, copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender
immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 451610 and remove this email and its attachments from your system.
Steps are taken to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any
attachments.  Except where required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with this email and
any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and any attachments.

From: Sally Blackmore <Sally.Blackmore@midsussex.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 May 2019 15:29
To: Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk>
Subject: MSDC Pilot Summer Outreach Activity Programme

Dear Samantha

I am working for MSDC on delivering various activities throughout 2019 for families, children and young people.  I
have attached an outline of all the activities which will be delivered this year for your information.

One of these activities listed is a Pilot Summer Outreach Activity Programme where these activities will be delivered
in 10 locations across the district.  One of the areas we would like to visit with the programme is Cuckfield.

I have a provisional date – Thursday 15th  August – at the Recreation ground from 11 – 3 p.m.

The programme will be a range of activities delivered by 2 providers working in partnership with MSDC.  What I
hope is that local sports clubs/youth clubs could be involved on the day and add to these activities that will be
provided and also give an opportunity for families, children and young people information on how to get involved in
local clubs.

I work Wednesdays and Thursdays and would be happy to have a chat on the phone next week when I am next in
the office.

Kind regards

Sally Blackmore

Sally Blackmore
Community Engagement and Events Officer (Part Time – Wednesdays and Thursdays)
Community Services, Policy and Performance – Mid Sussex District Council

( 01444 477057
* sally.blackmore@midsussex.gov.uk
ü http://www.midsussex.gov.uk/youth
Working together for a better Mid Sussex
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Are you happy with the service you have received? Click here to give us your feedback.
https://doitonline.midsussex.gov.uk/officeforms/MDC_csc_tellus.ofml

The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from
disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third
party making a request for information about the subject matter of this email.

This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to be
seen and used by the named addressees. If you are not the named addressee, any use,
disclosure, copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If
you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by email or by calling
+44 (0) 1444 458 166 and remove this email and its attachments from your system.

The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or
policies of Mid Sussex District Council. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of
transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before
accessing this email and any attachments. Except where required by law, we shall not be
responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with this email and
any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and any
attachments.

Clic
k t

o buy N
OW!PD

F-XChange Product

w
w

w.tracker-software
.c

om Clic
k t

o buy N
OW!PD

F-XChange Product

w
w

w.tracker-software

.c
om

http://www.tracker-software.com/buy-now
http://www.tracker-software.com/buy-now

